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JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
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DIRECTOR 
(850) 413-6600 

Mr. Payman Rouhani 
Amtech Computers, Inc. 
12041 Beach Blvd., Suite 7 
Jacksonville, FL 32246 

Dear Mr. Rouhani: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Garcia dated November 29, 1999, 
in response to Order No. PSC-99-2205-PAA-TC. As information, the regulatory assessment fee is 
assessed to all certificate holders if a certificate is active for any day during a calendar year, whether 
or not a company actually installs any payphones. Now that the Commission has received a timely 
protest to the Order, I can bring another recommendation back to the Commissioners to recommend 
a voluntary cancellation of your pay telephone certificate. However, you must first pay the 
outstanding regulatory assessment fee, including statutory penalty and interest charges. If your 
payment is postmarked by December 30, the amount past due is $68.00, which includes the 

$50.00 fee, $12.50 penalty, and $5.50 interest. If your payment is postmarked December 
3 1 through January 30, the amount past due increases to $68.50 (the interest charge increases to 
$6.00). In addition to the 1998 fee, you are also responsible for the 1999 fee of $50.00, since the 
Commission was not previously notified that you wished to cancel your certificate. The 1999 fee 
becomes due January 3 1,2000. You may either go ahead and pay the 1999 fee when you pay the 
1998 fee, or wait until January 3 1. Lt‘ 
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SWMARD OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Aflirmrtive ActiodEqurl Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http://www.floridrpsccom Internet E-mail: contrct@pscstate.fl.us 
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December 8,1999 

I have also notified the Commission’s Division of Records and Reporting of your new address. 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss this, you may call me at (850) 413-6502 or Kimberly 
Peiia at (850) 413-6393. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Mer, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 

cc: Chairman Garcia 
Division of Legal Services (Peiia) 
Docket No. 99 1 15 1 -TC 


